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 Minibeast hunting 

  

 

Class 4’s trip to Forbidden Corner was full of twists and turns, with strange and wonderful creatures 
waiting down tunnels and round corners to surprise the unsuspecting visitor. There was plenty of awe 
and wonder to be seen in the expressions on their faces as they attempted to solve riddles, gazed at 
glass pyramids, walked through walls of water, explored underground chambers and were generally 
amazed by a world where nothing was what it seemed. “Fab really!” said Mrs. Loring. 

The children at Micklefield know how important it 
is to be healthy and stay safe. Most of them took 
part in the cycle training and received certificates 
in Celebration Assembly. The Year 6 riders went 
out of school for training on the roads. It’s good 
to know they are all more aware of road safety. 
Keep practising those right turns! 

Cycle training 

Underneath leaves and stones, behind bricks 
and bark, on top of the soil and inside the tyres - 
the investigators in Class 3 have been searching 
for creatures that creep, crawl and slide around 
the school grounds. They have been finding out 
what kind of habitats the minibeasts need, 
learning minibeast songs and listening to stories 
of The Borrowers  - tiny people who borrow for a 
living. All this has helped them to produce some 
brilliant writing. 
 



 
 
  

 

  

 

Here’s Mrs. Bland enjoying the peace and quiet of 
our new library area in the centre of school. (She 
always does a quick tidy up for us when she comes 
in to listen to children read). Mr. Bland and Mr. 
Bailey are putting together our new book castle. 
The children are already enjoying the book car in 
the New Unit reading area. Kate Lees has made us 
some lovely cushions so more children can sit 
comfortably while they are reading. 
AT LAST the new toilets are finished and looking 
very smart. They are light, easy to keep clean and 
just the right sizes for the children to use. 

 

 
   

When we 

work 

together it’s 

so much 

fun! 

We are always delighted to welcome our Police friends into school and see them visiting the classes. P.C. 
Peatfield came to spend some time in the Media Studio with Class 3. The children had a great time listening to 
what he had to tell them and they asked some interesting questions during the session. 
Class 4 have been concentrating hard on improving their story-writing techniques; here they are hard at work 
using their imaginations to pool their ideas and plan some really inspirational work together 
  

Peanut was so excited to receive a 
SEAL certificate in assembly on 
Wednesday. It was for being caught 
solving a difficult problem. Someone 
saw him and filled in a nomination 
slip with his name on then posted it 
at Mrs. Dodsworth’s office. Well 
done all those others who were also 
given certificates this week! 

  
 

DON’T FORGET the Parents’ Forum 
on Tuesday 6th October – come and 
have coffee and a chat with Mrs. 
Dodsworth and Mrs. Loring. 
There will also be a New Unit 
Curriculum Evening on October 20th 


